
PUBLIC MEETING FOR SPEECH LANGUAGE PATHOLOGY PROGRAM 

DEPARTMENT OF SPECIAL EDUCAITON 

EASTERN MICHIGAN UNIVERSITY 

 

RE-ACCREDITATION 

 

The Speech Language Pathology (SLP) program, Department of Special Education, at Eastern 

Michigan University is seeking re-accreditation of its graduate program from the Council of 

Academic Accreditation (CAA) associated with the American Speech-Language and Hearing 

Association. As a part of the process, the public is invited to present comments with respect to 

the program at an open public meeting scheduled for Monday, March 6, 2017 at 1:15pm - 

2:15pm in COE Clinical Suite - Porter 135 F1, Eastern Michigan University. 

Individual who wish to provide input about a CAA-accredited program seeking reaccreditation 

may do so in two ways: 

a. Submit written comments to Accreditation Public Comment Council on Academic 

Accreditation in Audiology and Speech-Language Pathology (CAA), American Speech-

Language-Hearing Association, 2200 Research Blvd #310, Rockville, MD 20850 (or 

accreditation@asha.org) no later than February 18, 2017. Include your name, address and 

telephone contact information and your relationship to the program in order for 

Accreditation staff to verify the source of the testimony. The comments must be signed. 

 

b. Provide comments at a public meeting to be held Monday, March 6, 1:15pm - 2:15 pm at 

COE Clinical Suites-Porter 135, Eastern Michigan University, Ypsilanti, MI. 

All comments provided must: 

 Relate to a program’s compliance with the current published Standards for Accreditation 

of Graduate Education Programs in Audiology and Speech Language Pathology 

(Standards), and 

 

 Identify the specific program seeking candidacy, initial accreditation, or reaccreditation 

with the CAA 
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